
 

 

 12th March 2021 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 

I wanted to write a quick note to thank you for all your support in seeing the successful return of the 
children to Oathall this week.  The staff and I have been delighted to see them back in school. 

 
This week, we have undertaken 1,335 Covid tests and I’m delighted to report all of which have come 
back as negative.  I would like to extend my thanks to all those involved in ensuring the exceedingly 
smooth operation of the testing programme, this week. 

 
Wishing you and your families a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards 

Edward Rodriguez 
Headteacher 

 


